
 





B. Recommendation to approve ratification of the collective bargaining 
agreement between the Police Benevo



the comment that Superintendent Frank Till is a good friend to FAU 
and that she will email the Board about what is occurring in Broward. 

 
• Trustee McPherson wanted to Thank President Brogan for the 

wonderful Literacy conference that was hosted at FAU. 
 

• Trustee Tripp congratulated President Brogan on the Sun-Sentinel’s 
report on his one year anniversary at FAU. He added that President 
Brogan has proved himself and brought FAU out of some very difficult 
times.  

 
• President Brogan told the Board that Trustee Pratt will step down as 

the Board’s student Trustee as his term is up. The Board congratulated 


